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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANCOGA. TENNcSSEF 374o1

400 Chestnut Street Tower II -

July 17, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. L. S. Rubenstein, Acting Chief

Ii ht Water Reactors Branch No. 4g
Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Rubenstein: *

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-32d

Enclosed is a copy of the Offsite Dose Calculacion Manual for the
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. This document was prepared using the guidance
transmitted in S. A. Varga's letter, dated February 16, 1979, to
N. B. Hughes as well as the reco=mendations made by your staff in
our March 28, 1979, meeting with them.

If you have any questions regarding the Sequoyah offsite Dose Calcula-
tion Manual, please get in touch with M. J. Burzynski at FTS-854-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

f h Y g[
L. M. Mills, Manage
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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